
You are invited to participate in a virtual contractor outreach event on March 4 highlighting upcoming 
contracting opportunities with WSDOT on the SR 520 and Alaskan Way Viaduct Replacement programs. 
The meeting will provide useful information both for large prime contractors and for small minority-, 
veteran-, and woman-owned businesses (MSVWBE firms).

Please register here for this online meeting. You’ll receive a confirmation email with a link to join the   
March 4 meeting. https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FM9ryg1gQUKYG_JPmoHWkQ

Meeting details:
 Date:   Thursday, March 4, 2021
 Time:   2:00 to 3:30 p.m.
 Format:  Virtual meeting via Zoom

The two upcoming WSDOT projects are:
 1.  SR 520/I-5 Express Lanes Connection Project
  • A design-bid-build project
  • Contract advertisement March 2021; construction starts spring/summer 2021; 3-year duration
  • Contract value estimate: Approximately $60 million to $75 million
  • Key work activities include: Bridge structure, wall structures, drilled shaft foundations, HMA and  
   PCCP paving, roadway electrical, ITS, signing, drainage, earthwork, landscaping, utilities, and traffic  
   control

 2. Alaskan Way Viaduct South Access Surface Street Connections Project
  • A design-bid-build project
  • Contract advertisement Feb. 2021; construction starts spring/summer 2021; 3-year duration
  • Contract value estimate: Approximately $15 million to $20 million
  • Key work activities include: Earthwork, paving, roadway electrical and signing work, landscaping, a  
   reinforced concrete retaining wall, drilled shaft foundation construction, building construction  
   including electrical and mechanical work, and traffic control

Because these are both design-bid-build projects, WSDOT completes the design to 100%, then hires a prime 
contractor to complete the construction. Our WSDOT project managers will be present at the meeting and 
available to answer questions.

We hope you can attend this meeting on March 4. Thank you for your interest in the SR 520 and AWV 
programs as WSDOT works to deliver important safety and mobility improvements for the region. 

If you have questions, please contact: Regina Glenn at GlennRe@wsdot.wa.gov or 425-503-7212, and
Alejandro Falcon at FalconA@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov.
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Title VI notice to public: It is the Washington State Department of Transportation’s (WSDOT) policy to assure that no person shall, on the grounds of race, 
color, national origin or sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded programs and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been 
violated, may file a complaint with WSDOT’s Office of Equal Opportunity (OEO). For additional information regarding Title VI complaint procedures and/or 
information regarding our non-discrimination obligations, please contact OEO’s Title VI Coordinator at (360) 705-7090.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: This material can be made available in an alternate format by emailing the Office of Equal Opportunity 
at wsdotada@wsdot.wa.gov or by calling toll free, 855-362-4ADA(4232). Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make a request by calling the 
Washington State Relay at 711.


